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BULLETIN 
 

Bruno Figueroa 
“Mexican Consul General” 

     Consul Figueroa has been a member of the Mexican Foreign  
Service since 1987, and holds the rank of Minister.  He was  
appointed by President Vicente Fox as Consul General of Mexico in 
San Jose, where he took office on February 20th, 2004.  During his 
previous assignment (2001 – beginning of 2004), he acted as Policy 
Planning Advisor to the Mexican Secretary of State.  Between 1998 
and 2001, Consul Figueroa was Deputy Head of Mission at the  
Mexican Embassy in Austria, and Deputy Representative to 
international organizations based in Vienna, including the Atomic 
Agency.  From 1993 to 1997 he worked as Press Attaché at the  
Mexican Embassy in France, and he was previously advisor to the 

Undersecretary of State for North America. 
      

     Consul General Figueroa has a Bachelor’s degree in International Relations from El Colegio de 
México and a Master’s degree from the National School of Public Administration of France (ENA). 
He also has diplomas from the Diplomatic Academy of Vienna and the International Law Academy of 
The Hague.  He has lectured and given conferences at several universities, and is the author of  
several articles regarding international affairs.  He is fluent in several languages. 
      

     Consul Figueroa is married to Veronica Gonzalez and has two daughters, Aura (nine years old), 
and Paloma (four).  He first came to the Bay Area in the summer of 1993 for his honeymoon.  He  
enjoys the traditions and cultures of Mexico and other countries, and above all being in close  
personal contact with people and their communities. 
 

Special Valentine Lunch Prepared by Chef Hector Flores from Mexico  
in cooperation with the Fairmont  (menu on back page) 

 

Rotary Week  
 

  
 Feb   13 Membership    7:30 Gordon House 
 Downtown Develop    5:00pm Hopkins Carley 
 Program  11:45 Boy Scouts     

 Feb   14 Rotary Meeting  12:00 Summit Center 
 “Special Valentine’s Lunch”  
   

 Feb   15 Los Amigos    7:30 Washington School 
 Membership Involv    7:30 Gordon House 
 Int’l Services  11:45 Gordon House 
 Rotacare    4:30 Health Trust   

KLIV Broadcasts Rotary Speakers 
 
 

Beginning February 14th and every Wednesday 
thereafter KLIV radio station will broadcast  
Rotary’s speakers.  The first speaker will be 
Senator Joe Simitian.  He spoke to Rotary this 
past Wednesday regarding “Post Partisanship: 
What Does it Mean and Where are we Going.”   
 
His speech can be heard on KLIV AM 1590 at 
7:30 pm. 



~ ~ Traffic Alert for February 21 Rotary Meeting ~ ~ 
 

The Amgen Bike Tour will be causing some changes in traffic around City Hall on  
Wednesday, February 21. 
 
Before Rotary - - Santa Clara Street will be closed between 4th and 6th Streets.  
Other streets will be closing at noon. 
 
After Rotary  - - Everyone will need to exit going south on 4th Street.  3rd Street will 
be closed going north and Santa Clara Street will be affected on both sides of City 
Hall. 
 
Easy Solution - - Arrive by 12:00 and when you exit go south to San Carlos Street 
before looping back to go north.  Avoid City Hall. 
 

Rotarian Of The Week ~ Greg Yoder 
 

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and to inspire 
all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so involved in our Rotary 
Club. 
 

This weeks “Rotarian of the Week” recipient was Greg Yoder. 
 
Greg is a relatively new member joining Rotary in 2003.  Shortly thereafter he took 
the reigns of the Red Badge Committee as the chair and has done so with great  
enthusiasm.  Greg has also  been involved with Membership Involvement, and the 
Membership Summit planning.  He’s also been a part of Rotary’s softball team with 
Bert George and Brad Baron.  They’ve indicated “he’s a fantastic hitter, but his  
running, catching, and throwing prowess aren’t what they used to be.” 
 
 

District 5170 Conference 
April 20 - 22, 2007 

Portola Plaza Hotel,  
Fisherman’s Wharf, Monterey 

 
You Otter Be There!! 

 
Registration brochure to be mailed out mid-February 



 

District 5170 RYLA Rotary Youth Leadership Seminar 
 

Annually Rotary District 5170 organizes and presents a seminar/camp/workshop for youth to discuss 
and practice leadership skills. 
 
Children of Rotarian’s families, as well as other high school students, are eligible to attend.   
Students should be sixteen to seventeen years of age, will have finished their junior year in June 
2007, and will attend school as a senior in the Fall. 
 
The seminar will be held at YMCA Camp Campbell in the Santa Cruz mountains.  It will start  
Sunday, June 17th and finish Friday, June 22nd.  There is no charge to attend this program. 
 
Further information is available at www.ryla5170.org, or contact Jack Kuzia at jackuzi@pacbell.net. 

 

Southern Africa Safari 
June 13 - 24, 2007 

 
If you are interested please contact  

MWT Associates, Inc.  
at 877-707-7827 (toll free),  

or visit their web site www.melitatrips.com  
 



 
 

Check Out This Auction Item!!! 



 



 


